
TOWN OF HADDAM 
PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

PUBLIC MEETING 
TOWN HALL 

21 FIELD PARK DRIVE, HADDAM, CT 
THURSDAY, 1 FEBRUARY 2018 

 
 
ATTENDANCE 

 Gina Block 

 Steven Bull, Vice Chairman 

 Michael Farina 

 Arthur Kohs 

 Jamin Laurenza, Chairman 

 Wayne LePard 

 Edward Wallor, Secretary 

 Robert Braren, Alternate 

 Diane Waddle Stock, Alternate 

 Frank (Chip) Frey, Alternate - Seated 

 Liz West Glidden, Town Planner 

 Bunny Hall Batzner, Recording Clerk 

  

  

  

 

 
THIS MEETING WAS CANCELED. 

 
 

THE COMMISSION WILL MEET FOR A SITE WALK ON 
 
 

SATURDAY, 3 FEBRUARY 2018, 
 
 

AT 9:00 A.M., 
 
 

AT THE DUNKIN’ DONUTS, TYLERVILLE, 
 
 

AND WALK BRIDGE ROAD.  
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 

Bunny Hall Batzner 

 

Bunny Hall Batzner 
Recording Clerk  


